OFFICIAL WARNING
TOWN OF STOWE
INFORMATIONAL MEETING

FEBRUARY 26, 2025

The legal voters of the Town of Stowe are hereby notified and warned that the Selectboard will
hold a public informational meeting on February 26, 2025 at 5:30 pm in the Akeley Memorial
Building to discuss the following articles which will be voted on by Australian ballot on March
4,2025.

Atrticle 3: Shall the voters approve the Selectboard’s proposed General Fund Budget of
eighteen million three hundred and twenty-nine thousand and four hundred and
forty dollars ($18,329,440) of which twelve million two hundred thirty-one and
two hundred and seventy-eight dollars ($12,231,278) is to be raised by property
taxes and six million and ninety-eight thousand one hundred and sixty-two dollars
(86,098,162) is to be funded by non-property tax revenues?

Article 4: Shall the voters authorize the issuance of general obligation notes or bonds of the
Town from time to time prior to December 31, 2028, in an aggregate amount not
to exceed Three Million and 00/100 Dollars ($3,000,000.00), payable primarily
from the net revenues of Stowe Electric Department, to fund the acquisition by
Stowe Electric Department of equity shares of Vt. Transco LLC (the “Project”)?

Dated at Stowe, Vermont this 31 day of January, 2025



